
O’Brien House
c. 1979 – c. 1979

Details
O’Brien House was a children’s home mentioned in a 1979 Commonwealth Government report called Why are
they in children’s homes: report of the ACOSS children’s home intake survey. No more is known about this
Home. If you have information about O’Brien House, please contact the Find & Connect web team using the
‘Contact Us’ button on this page.

More info

You can view this page online by visiting https://www.findandconnect.gov.au/entity/obrien-house/
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